
 

 

Directive “on the interoperability of the rail system within the Community” 
2008/57/EC  Manufacturer’s Declaration 

 

The undersigned, representative of the following manufacturer 

 
Camozzi spa 
Via Eritrea, 20/I 

25126 Brescia – Italy 
Tel: +39 030 37921 

Fax: +39 030 2400464 
 

under its own responsibility, herewith declares that 
 
 

Pneumatic and Electro-pneumatic components cannot be defined as “interoperability constituents” 
and  they are not covered by the EC “interoperability of the rail system” directive 2008/57/EC, 
however they can be used in the " trans-European rail system". 

 
Camozzi products are manufactured according to the prescriptions of the EN 983 and ISO 4414 
standards and of the European directives 2004/108/EC (EMC) and 2006/95/EC (Low Voltage). 
 
 
The Camozzi products intended to be assembled in a “subsystem” covered by 2008/57/EC directive, 
cannot be put into service before the subsystem in which they are incorporated has been declared to 
be  in accordance with the requirements of the above-mentioned directive. 
 
 
 

 
 
Brescia, 19 November 2010 
 


